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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

Ref Date of Issue Duration 

NTM 003/25 15/10/2025 13 Weeks 
 

MALLAIG OVERNIGHT FERRY BERTH 

MALLAIG HARBOUR 
 

Latitude: 57°00′27″N  Longitude: 005°49′34″W 

WGS 84 Datum WGS 84 Datum 

 

Mariners are advised that on or about 15 October 2025, SPI McGrattan will commence marine 

based piling operations at Mallaig Harbour on behalf of RJ McLeod Contractors limited.  

Piling will be carried out from land-based equipment supported by temporary marine works 

structures extending into the water. 

Operations will take place daily between 07:30 and 19:00. 

The programme of work is estimated to last for approximately 13 Weeks and will not impact 

on the scheduled ferry service. 

Mariners are requested to maintain a safe distance and proceed with caution when navigating 

near the site. 

 

Channel 09 and 16 
 

 

Pier access by other vessels will be restricted and only permitted by prior arrangement with 

the Harbour Master. 

All vessels navigating in the vicinity of Mallaig Harbour during this time are requested to 

exercise extra vigilance and pass at minimum safe manoeuvring speed and sufficient distance 

from the ferry terminal so as to minimise the effects of wash. 

Further details can be obtained using the contact details below. 

Issued on behalf of _______________ 

RJ McLeod Contractors Limited in association with Mallaig Harbour Authority.  

mailto:mosborne@rjmcleod.co.uk

